
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board 3 March 2003 

18. ORAL DECLARATION BY MEMBER ATTESTED IN THE PRESENCE OF THE COMMUNITY 
ADVOCATE REPRESENTING THE CITY MANAGER 

 
 Pursuant to the Council’s appointment of an additional Councillor to the Board on 27 February 2003, 

Carole Evans is to serve on the Board for 2003 and 2004. 


